
Amtex Energy, Inc. 
P.O. Box 3418 

Midland, TX 79702 

March 1, 2011 

Florene Davidson 
New Mexico Oil Conservation Division 
1220 South St. 
Santa Fe, NM 87505 

RE: Request for hearing to form the Dagger Unit 
Exploratory Unit 

Sections 19, 30, and 31, 
T-21-S, R-33-E, 
Lea County, New Mexico 

Ms. Davidson, 

Amtex Energy, Inc. ("Amtex") would like to formally apply for an Oil Conservation Division 
("OCD") hearing regarding the approval of the Dagger Unit, an exploratory unit in Sections 19, 30, and 
31 of T-21-S, R-33-E, Lea County, New Mexico. The proposed Dagger Unit is composed of six (6) State of 
New Mexico Leases, totaling 1873.88 acres. Amtex is the lessee of all six (6) leases; therefore the two 
(2) owners of this unit will be Amtex and the State of New Mexico. 

The purpose of unitizing the Dagger Unit is to more effectively develop the stacked pays within 
the Bone Spring Formation. Given this information, Amtex respectfully requests the next available OCD 
hearing. Please contact me if you have any questions at (432)770-0913. 

Very Truly Yours, 

William J. Savage 
President 
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